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My energy bill has increased significantly.  I do not believe the utility company should 

charge the consumer to lobby for their exclusive benefit , nor to advertise. Litigation 

and penalties or fines and compensation should not be our responsibility to pay 

either.  All of these are only to benefit the utility not the consumer.  The profit is where 

these costs to do business needs to be taken from.  Please help the consumer keep 

the heat on in our homes.   


